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Guidance for Temporary Water Diversion SP 
 
The following information has been developed to help determine what projects will require the 
Temporary Water Diversion SP.   
 
The information is general and not applicable to all situations. This is not a comprehensive list, to 
verify, contact ETS Environmental Staff II.  
 
Requires the SP 
The following situations will always require the SP: 

 Any new construction or extensions to Box Culverts 
 Any new construction or extensions to pipes over 72 Inches 
 Installation of pipes larger than 72 Inches 
 Box culverts being replaced with bridges or vice versa 
 Box culvert spall repairs inside the box (discuss with ETS Environmental Staff II if there 

are concerns). 
 

May require the SP 
The following situations may require the SP: 

 Installation of multiple pipes 
 Cattle passes  

Check with ETS Environmental II Staff on applicability of the SP.   
 
Will not require the SP 
The following situations will not require the SP: 

 Installation of approach pipes 
 Installation of equalizer pipes smaller than 72 Inches 

 
 
There may be ways to reduce the need for the SP (e.g. work being restricted to only during the 
winter). Discuss with ETS Environmental Staff II. 


